
Barker Jr./Sr. High School 
1628 Quaker Road, Barker, New York 14012-0328 

September 5, 2018 

Hello families and students! I am happy to welcome you to the 2018-2019 Barker Jr./Sr. High school year! 
We have much in store for our students as we start fresh with a new year. I would like to extend a 
welcome to any new students we have in the District. Also, I would like to welcome Mr. Jacob Reimer as our 
new superintendent.

We do have some new faculty members this year as well. Lori Jenks and Ashley Atwater will be joining the 
7-12 program as Teacher Aides. Amanda Henning will also be joining our faculty as our Agriculture 
instructor for our junior high students.

As we head into fall activities, please keep in mind that Homecoming Week is October 9th - 13th. The 
annual parade will be Friday, October 12th and the student dance will be on Saturday, October 13th. 
Please refer to the fall sports schedule for various athletic events being held that week. 

It is also important for 9th through 12th grade students to fully understand the community service and 
meeting requirements for graduation. Our incoming seniors are required to complete 18 hours of 
community service by the end of the school year. 9th through 11th grade students are expected to 
complete 20 hours, and they can begin working toward that goal this coming year. Community service 
hour worksheets can be obtained and handed-in at the main office. Seniors are also required to complete 
four community-based meetings throughout this year: a school board, village, court and town meeting. 
These will be tracked by their Government and Economics instructor. 

Thank you very much for all of your help and support as we begin the school year. I look forward to 
speaking and working with all of you.

Sincerely,

Michael Carter
Jr./Sr. High School Principal




